
 
 

 

 

EARLI SIG5 2016 – February Newsletter 

June 29-30, July 1, 2016 in Porto, Portugal 

“Bridging Multiple Perspectives in Early Childhood Education” 

                      

The abstract submissions’ period has just ended and we are very pleased to announce that the number of 

proposals exceeded our expectations.  The reviewers’ panel is already working on the proposals’ evaluation 

so we can notify the authors till 15th March.  

Don’t forget that the early bird registration prices are only available till April 1st. Workshops attendance is 

limited to 25 participants and demands previous registration.  Registration for workshops will be available 

soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope to see you in Porto! 

The organizing committee 

 

15th March 

Authors’ notification regarding 

their submissions 

1st April 

Early bird registration 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

More information: http://www.fpce.up.pt/sig5earli2016 

SIG 5| Social Program 

 

 

DISCUSSION PANEL |Societal changes across Europe: challenges for research 
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Department of Early Childhood Education and Care 

Norwegian Ministry of Education and Research 

 
Michel Vandenbroeck  
Department of Social Work and Social Pedagogy 

Ghent University 

 

Miriam Leuchter 
University of Zurich, Switzerland 

 

Athanasios Gregoriadis 
Department of Early Childhood Education,  
Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, Greece 
 

 

Paul Leseman  
Utrecht University 
 

 

More information on the EARLI group: http://www.earli.org/  

Gala Dinner on the 30th June: a special 

gala dinner is being organized for the 

second night of the conference!  

 

Guided Visit to Casa da Música 

 

Douro Cruise and Cellars Visit: this 

includes a small cruise along the river 
which culminates with a guided visit to the 
Porto wine cellars; 

 

http://www.fpce.up.pt/sig5earli2016
http://www.earli.org/

